

The Bright Vet Clinic and Dearborn County Animal Clinic are looking for a few students who are interested in the veterinary world and would like to join their team for the summer. Send your resume to Amanda Durden adurdenbvc@gmail.com.

If you are interested in becoming an EC Cheerleader for the 2022-2023 school year please stop in the athletic office to pick up a packet from Mrs. Bingham. Cheer clinic will be Tuesday and Thursday with tryouts being held next Friday.

French Club will be having their last club meeting for the school year on Tuesday, May 17th in room 218 until 4:00 pm. We will be announcing Club Leaders for next school year. Are you interested in being a leader in French Club? Please apply here:

https://forms.gle/vFrrvamkPWZMGLPe9

Applications close Friday, May 13th. Madame White will reach out to you by Monday, May 16th. We will also have a club activity after announcing leaders. Everyone is welcome to attend!

2022-23 Sports Physicals will be taking place Wednesday from 3-6 in the main gym. Any incoming 6-12th grader may attend. You must have a physical form signed and completed by your parent or guardian. Please come in athletic attire and wear your glasses or contacts. Physicals are \$20 each. Please see Mrs. Bingham in the athletic office with any questions.



https://forms.gle/fYB3MAWbVkowJPa5A



ECHS SPRING ART SHOW

Sunday, May 15th, 1-4 pm **Performing Arts Center Foyer** Award Starts at 3:30 pm.

Bosming Artists Talents in

the Spring Art Show at earls

Chorus Concert 3:00 During Art Show

Women's choir- Flashback throwback Show choir- Taylor Swift tribute Concert Choir- Summertime party



